October 25, 1979

FILE: NG-3514(B) SERIAL NO.: GD-79-2712

Mr. William P. Gammil, Acting Assistant
Director for Operating Reactor Projects

Division of Operating Reactors

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324
LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62
RADIOLOGICAL EFFLUENT TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS - IMPLEMENTATION DELAY

Dear Mr. Gammill:

This letter is submitted, as required by the NRC letter dated September 17,
1979, to show a method of compliance with the dose limitations of 40 CFR 190. Carolina
Power & Light Company (CP&L) will submit a special report whenever the calculated doses
from plant radioactive effluents, as determined by the requirements of the Environmental
Technical Specifications Section 5.4.1.1 and Regulatory Guide 1.21, exceed twice the
design objective doses of Appendix I. This special report will evaluate compliance
with 40 CFR 190 per the guidance of Section 6 of NUREG-0473 (Revision 2).

Please call if you have any questions regarding this informationm.

Yours very truly,
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E. E. Utley }
Executive Vice President
Power Supply & Customer Services
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